# SAYVILLE SEPTA NEWS LETTER

Special Education Parent Teacher Association

January 2017

## The holidays are quickly approaching and our January meeting will be the first day back! We hope that 2017 brings you new adventures, warm memories, and perfect health for you and your families! We wish you a Happy Holiday and a Happy New Year! Please join us... Tuesday, January 3, 2017 7:30pm Sayville Middle School Library Our speaker will be an Occupational Therapist, Jaime Spencer. Check her out at www.missjaimeOT.com We are lucky to have Miss Jaime back with us again. She's an extraordinary OT with an incredible amount of valuable information. You won't want to miss this presentation!

#### SEPTA KUDOS AWARD

Keep the kudos coming and nominate someone in our school community for positively influencing our students. Please send an email with your nomination to Lisa Moynihan at <a href="mailto:septakudos1@gmail.com">septakudos1@gmail.com</a>. Be sure to include the person's name, school, and a few sentences explaining why you are nominating this individual.

#### KUDOS 4 KIDS

Our Nominees are...

## Sayville High School Varsity Football Team Autumn Ring

Jayna Catalina Julia Intermesoli

We are honored to recognize these students at our next meeting on January 3<sup>rd</sup>! Sayville has many outstanding students who encourage and support our students with special needs in a positive way. SEPTA would like to continue to shine a spotlight and recognize these fine students who have a positive impact on our students with special needs. Please continue to send in your nominations. Families and staff members can send nominations to <a href="mailto:septakudos1@gmail.com">septakudos1@gmail.com</a> with the student's name, building and reason why they are being nominated.



### Extra, Extra, Read All About It!

**Spirit Wear...** Thank you all for the support with our largest fundraiser each year. The proceeds go directly back to the community, mostly in scholarships to our graduating seniors. Without the community's support, it wouldn't be possible, so KUDOS to you all!!

**Are you on Facebook?** Check out Sayville SEPTA on Facebook and come join our closed group!

2016-2017 Memberships...Please keep the memberships coming as we are on our way to our goal! Want to be a part of a wonderful, district-wide PTA? Membership forms can be found on our digital backpack, portal or webpage. Send your membership into your child's main office or mail to Sayville SEPTA 99 Greeley Ave., Sayville NY 11782

#### **Attention Upcoming Graduates**

SEPTA is proud to give scholarships to graduating seniors with an IEP. Please look for the SEPTA scholarship application in February on the Guidance Department's webpage.

Any questions, feel free to contact Kim at <a href="mailto:Sayvillesepta@gmail.com">Sayvillesepta@gmail.com</a>